
July 13, 2011 HVNS Meeting 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM at the Highland Community Center 

with 18 members and 3 guests present.  We had sympathy cards for two of our 

members who died recently, Carl Kern and Vince Tremain.  Our club will miss 

them. 

 

The club still has not received the $200 from Central States per the agreement 

when Wendell Wolker spoke.  The Flint club has received their check, so we 

should be getting ours soon.   

 

The mini bourse which took the place of our auction netted the club $10.00.  The 

new idea went over quite well and we will plan at least two per year.  The 

banner purchased by Guenter Loepertz  cost $87.00.  This was used at the 

Milford Civil War .  We can use this at various events that HVNS participates in. 

 

Jim Motley will take pictures of each member, put them on our website for 

members only and then the pictures will be inserted on our name tags.   Jim also 

will be bringing a sample HVNS shirt to the next meeting for member approval.  

 

We were asked to co-host the Polish Club’s February 2012 show at 15 and 

Dequindre.  We need 12 bodies to help.  It runs from 6 AM to 5 PM.  The club 

agreed unanimously.  So far, Glen Ridgeway, Guenter Loepertz, Jim Motley, 

Mike Howard, Dave Stiebe and Al Raddi have signed up.   

 

The Hartland, Milford and Highland libraries are receptive to receiving coin 

information books.  A sticker would be placed in the front of the books showing 

that HVNS donated the books.   

 

The Milford Sesquicentennial was not as popular as we thought.  HVNS gave 

away wooden nickels commemorating the event, but we have many remaining.  

Some will be given to the historical society as give aways at Milford Memories in 

August.  HVNS was asked to participate in this event, but due to time constraints, 

we must pass but will be willing to join in 2012.   

 

The Rotary Club asked that HVNS provide a speaker for their August meeting.  

Chuck Sharpe will speak on behalf of HVNS. 

 

Al Raddi gave away error coins and spoke to us about his “Error #4” coins.   

 

The attendance award of a scale was won by Milo Glover. 

 

Darlene Sharpe 



Secretary 


